
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 17th May 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, Year 6 have worked tremendously 
hard on their SATs tests. We are very proud of 
the children and have been impressed with 
their resilience and  the positive attitude they 
have demonstrated during this tricky week.   

Well done Year 6! 

During the afternoons, we have continued to 
learn how to represent cityscapes using a 
range of media and artistic styles. 

On Friday, we revealed that the Y6 Production 
2024 will be Disney Jr’s ‘Aladdin!’ 

Next week, we will begin auditions for the Year 
6 Production and learn some of the songs that 
we will be singing in the show. We will also con-
tinue to explore how artists represent city-
scapes in different ways. In our geography les-
sons,  we will begin a unit of which will focus on 
the growth of cities. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
w/c 27.05.24 Half Term 

03.06.24 & 04.06.24 INSET Day 

10.06.24 6pm—Little Canada Trip Meeting for par-
ents  

25.06.24 & 27.06.24 Y7pm—Year 6 Production 

02.07.24 Secondary School Transition Day 

05.07.24 Year 6 Summer Fair—parents are welcome 
to attend from 3:15pm-4pm 

12.07.24-15.07.24 Year 6 Residential trip to Little 
Canada 

23.07.24 2pm Year 6 Graduation  

25.07.24 11:30am Year 6 Guard of Honour 

Half Term Homework 

Please can the children ensure that they use their 
scripts to learn any lines they may have and the 
words to the songs  for the Year 6 Production. 

Child of the Week 

 

Well done to all of the children in Year 

6 who have worked so hard to com-

plete their SATs this week! 

Word of the Week: rhythm 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

This year our Year 6 Production will be: 

Tickets on sale soon! 


